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May 25th 2022 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are fast approaching the end of the academic year, however, while we have plenty of activities planned before 
the summer holidays, it is worth noting a few upcoming events and changes. I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your continued support, it is much appreciated. 
 
School uniform and PE kit 
After half-term, pupils should revert back to bringing PE kit to school on those days the class teacher says its 
needed, rather than wearing PE kit to school. This also applies to after school clubs, school uniform must be worn to 
school when attending an after-school club that requires a change of clothes. 
 
Now isn’t the time of year to by buying school uniform. We do have a large stock of washed and ironed uniform (all 
types and sizes) that is available for parents to obtain from the school at no cost. If you were to email Ms Jury with a 
request using:  admin.llangewydd@bridgend.gov.uk we could discretely put a uniform in a carrier bag for your child to 
take home. Please take us up on this. 
 
School Calendar 
Our school calendar (on our website) is updated regularly and is very informative. Dates and details of upcoming 
events are entered here. 
 
Next year 
It is likely that the current arrangements for the school day will remain as they are for the forseeable future. The use 
of specific gates for individual year groups and the slight staggering of start times has enhanced our safeguarding 
arrangements enormously. We do recognise that this approach may be somewhat less convenient for some parents. 
 
School Clubs 
We will not be holding school clubs during the first week back after half term and there will be no clubs in the last 
week of the term. 
 
School closure days 
These are included on our calendar but please note that the school will be closed to pupils on: 
 
Friday May 27th (this Friday) 
Thursday 21st July 
Friday 22nd July 
 
Kind regards, 
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